MCC Meeting Notes of 6/8/94

Present: all Council members; Dave Spiselman on board, sworn in at Brd. of
Supes on 6/7

Public Comments: None

Announcements:

MCC to participate in 4th of July parade.
Congratulations to Ted Lempert on impressive victory. Letter to be sent.

Meeting notes issue unresolved; minutes not required; in the meantime, Meyer
willing to do notes.

Reqular Agenda:

MidCoast Street improvements: Dave Holbrook report reviewed. Two options
discussed (see report for details) Subcommittee to meet again. MCC indicated

support for Option A in a non-binding, "straw poll” designed to aid subcommittee

in its discussion.

Sally Campbell left meeting at 9 PM due to pain from arm injury.

Views and Sunlight Preservation: Council endorsed 6-0 to send letter to
Supervisors reguesting assistance from Planning. etc. Some modifications will be
made to draft of letter presented by Meyer. Subcommittee to meet again, reports
are in the works.

Subcommittee Reports:

Parks and Recreation: LAFCO meeting 6/15/94 2:30PM in Board of Supervisors
chambers. Attendance urged. Brown reports that estimated parcel tax for CSD
would be $12 per year (2/3 vote required), plus an L&L district for El Granada,
specifically for the park, with a $46 yearly assessment (majority protest applies).

Finance: Hayes-Kane and Spiselman working on budget to be presented to
County at end of June. $658.56 in account. Needs matter on agenda.

Future agenda:

6/22 Traffic Mitigation (aprox 60 min)

Street Improvements (aprox 60 min)

Budget (Council members should bring expense receipts)
7113 Tentative:

Wilkinson Use permit
Montara Sanitary District assessment



